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TO:  Dr. Shawn Greiner, Superintendent 

  Board of School Trustees 

 

FROM: Michelle Cronk, CFO 

 

DATE:  March 1, 2023 

 

RE:  Technology Purchase Recommendation 

 

 

The Technology Department is requesting to purchase 400 new Chromebook devices for 

students at West Lafayette Intermediate School for the 2023-2024 school year.  Current devices 

are nearing the end of their useful life.  Students use these devices in the classroom on a daily 

basis as a supplemental resource in the learning process.  

 

In accordance with state guidelines, three quotes were solicited and received from CDW 

Government, Red8 LLC, and Trafera.  The lowest quote was provided by Red8 LLC in the 

amount of $98,764.  The purchase will be funded in part with technology grant funds and the 

Education Fund. 

 

Please approve the purchase of new student Chromebook devices for West Lafayette 

Intermediate School.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know. 

 


